
From: Davis, Cami L. [mailto:cdavis@clarkhill.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 11:45 AM 
To: Burke, John <John.Burke@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] NRC Office of Investigations Report 3-2017-003 and Notice of Violation 
(Docket No. 99902058; EA-18-045) 
 
Dear Mr. Burke, 
 
This email confirms our discussion yesterday, during which we discussed a 30 day extension of time for 
System One Holdings, LLC to provide a response to the above-referenced Notice of Violation 
(“NOV”).  The NOV requested a response within 30 days of the letter transmitting the NOV, or September 
15, 2018.  Therefore, this email serves to confirm that System One will file a response to the NOV 
(including the Factual Summary and the report) on or before October 15, 2018.  
 
If there are any concerns regarding this extension, please contact me.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cami Davis  
 
Cami L. Davis 
MEMBER 
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This email message and any attachments are confidential and may be privileged. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please notify us immediately by reply email and destroy all copies of this 
message and any attachments. Please do not copy, forward, or disclose the contents to any other 
person. Thank you.  
 


